


I strongly object to the new ' energy from waste' facility going ahead in my area. We are 
surrounded by both a highway and freeway with all the noise and polluted air from the busy traffic 
on both of these roads, as well as being closely situated to eastern creek waste disposal facility- 
the dump- of which we are subject to all the polluted air that comes across from there. If this 
proposal goes ahead I hope you are fully prepared for a class action lawsuit from the residence 
of Minchinbury and having as many news and current affairs programs on your case, on our 
behalf. Would YOU honestly like to be surrounded by all these things around your family and 
home...I think not! 


